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On February 24, 2021, CSBA President and CEO Dr. Thomas G. Mahnken testified before the House

Appropriations Committee Defense Subcommittee. Dr. Mahnken was invited to appear before the

Committee to discuss future defense spending priorities, along with the long-term implications of

current budget debates.


